
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 February 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer 

Year 7 residential camp 

2-night stay at the PGL in Caythorpe, Lincolnshire 

Monday 25th March to Wednesday 27th March 

 

We are really excited about the upcoming year 7 residential. In order to provide detailed 

information, we are inviting parents in to school for a meeting on Tuesday 12th March 2024 at 

5:00pm. This will also be an opportunity to review the schedule for the residential including 

arrival and departure times, the schedule of activities, expectations of conduct and an 

opportunity to meet the staff who will be attending the camp. In addition, the event will be an 

opportunity to ask any questions that you or your children may have. Please click on the 

following link to confirm your attendance at this event https://forms.office.com/e/vkRbf9Ncr9.  

Should you have any queries relating to the year 7 camp, please do not hesitate to contact 

Miss Gibbs via email office@garibaldischool.co.uk or call 01623 464220.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss F Gibbs 

The PE Department 
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